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10" YEAR ANNIVERSARY. We hope you had a
wonderful Chri,sltn‘ias and New Year.

We thank you for all the help you have given in
various ways. Thank you to all our partners in
England, USA, Australia, and New Zealand who
raised $48,632 in 2010.

2010 has been an outstanding year with the
training of 16,000 evangelists. Thousands of new
churches have been planted and also the amazing
results of teaching over the telephone where we
are able to teach our students in various countries
over the phone.

_ Telephone Evangelism

We have had amazing results, especially in
Pakistan where the Lord has done some
outstanding healings causing many people to
receive Jesus as Lord.

A few weeks ago 3 blind people were healed, one
had been totally blind for a long time. This resulted
in another invitation to share Jesus in more villages
& pray for more sick people

Irfan Razagq is six years old.
.Five months ago his left leg
was fractured, he could not
walk properly or stand but
after prayer bY phone he
can stand, walk and also
jumped in the air with
excitement.

Amna.This young girl had a stone
in her kidney, the doctor said she
needed an operation to have the
stones removed. Her parents took
her to the prayer meeting where
she was prayed for over the phone,
Jesus healed her Kidney, all pain
was gone. She no longer needs an
operation. Thank you Jesus.

india Crusade 4 - 6 October

We first went to Trichy where we taught in two of
the Derek Prince bible schools and then spoke in
some churches.

We then flew to Bhimavaram to open some new
churches, graduate Bible School students and spoke
at a mass crusade of 30,000 people per night. Again
the Lord turned back the rain from the crusade and
about 45,000 received Jesus as Lord altogether.

In New Zealand we have done telephone evangelism
and teaching. We also set the multiple questions and
answer exams for the bible schools and completed
the finer details of the Discipleship certificate in
partnership with Derek Prince Ministries,
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=YiOKNzCRH3A
Please show the brochure to your pastor.

‘Upcoming Events

21 Jan, New Wine Conference, 1lam and 2pm.
30 Jan, Beulah Church, 10am and 6.30 pm.
19 Feb, Baptist, Church  10am.
3-14 March, Australia visit. E-mail for itinerary.
22 March return to England. E-mail for itinerary.
April, Teaching conference, Standlake Ranch. Email
or phone 01865 300099 for itinerary and bookings

Halswell

Prayer Requests: Discipleship Course favour,
Finance for 50 bicycles and Bibles for Uganda.
We thank the Lord for you and pray His blessing on
you. God bless, From, Suzanne and team.



